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Comments: I write in opposition to the proposed commercial huts on public lands. 

My concerns are that this introduces a pay-to-play back door for users with money at the expense of the general

publics use. It doesn't seem right that a commercial entity should be allowed to host over-night users when the

general public is limited to only camping in snow parks.

I feel that if these huts were approved there would be a negative impact on the limited parking, and the effects of

over night vehicles in these areas could cause problems with emergency response. 

I also feel that the placement within motorized use areas is problematic, and will eventually lead to more

restricted use, or loss of motorized use areas. Which are already threatened in too many areas.


